
Dear TGBA Member,

This is an outline to help you with donating a jump and/or a doe to TGBA Doe Scholarship fund to help 
support San Angelo, San Antonio and Austin Doe Shows in Texas for 2025 Show Season. Sponsorships 
can be monetary or donations to Doe Scholarship Semen Sale and/or Doe show. Breeders can add money 
to the sale donation to reach next sponsorship level. For example, if you sell a doe for $2400 in the doe 
sale you can add $100 monetary donation to be moved up to a Gold Sposnor. Please see Sponsorships for 
TGBA Doe Show Letter

Showgoats,com will host a online Semen Jump Sale on June 4th. They have agreed to do this at no charge
and will take consignments up until May 25th. If you have a Buck or Bucks you would like to donate a 
jump, ½ a jump and /or frozen semen straws please contact Kevin Mock at 254-459-2788 or 
km@thelivestockmarketinggroup.com . Lots will be loaded in order they are received. This is a tax-
deductible donation to TGBA and all proceeds will go into the Doe Scholarship account. We have 
included a write up defining a jump, and half a jump.

Showgoats.com will also host a Doe sale online on Tuesday, June 25th and will take consignments for this 
sale up until June 20th preferably but will take consignments until June 23 at 1 pm. Lots will be loaded in 
order they are received . Kevin Mock at 254-459-2788 or km@thelivestockmarketinggroup.com . This 
will be a great opportunity to showcase and sell a high quality doe with other members. Depending on 
number of consignments we may separate this in to two sales and possibly sell does by age. This is a tax-
deductible donation to TGBA and all proceeds will go into the Doe Scholarship account.

If you have any questions please contact  Jamie Smith, Jeff Ripley, Pammy Millican, Kevin Mock, or 
Myself  to discuss options. 

Sincerely,

Steve Sturtz

TGBA President
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